
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, JANUARY 8,  2023

Oftentimes we need to recalibrate; reset our direction. In a world that tells us to “follow 
your heart”, we need to make sure that our hearts can be trusted. Our hearts need to be 
recalibrated. Join us as we begin our series called ReNew. We will explore some of the 
ways a renewed heart impacts the church and the home. As we examine God’s Word, 
may we be open to implementing it as we live for God’s glory and our good!

Join us for our Wednesday Night Meal this week! This meal will be served in the A/B room 
from 5:45 - 6:30pm.  It will cost $7 per person (18 and over), 17 and under are FREE. Please 
sign up & pay TODAY in the foyer or RSVP on the Fairview app. Afterwards, we will split up 
into groups for adults, students, and children until 7:30. See you there!
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If you’re new with us this morning, 
WELCOME! We are so excited you’ve 
decided to worship with us! Let us get 
to know you by filling out a Connection 
Card in the seat back in front of you or 
on the Fairview app and come see us 
at the kiosk in the foyer for a free gift!

We are so grateful to be able to 
worship through giving in person! 
Today, we will pass the offering plate 
if you would like to give in person. 
You can also give by placing your 
offering in the boxes at the back of 
the worship center or give online at 
fairviewsherman.com/give!

If you haven’t already, we would 
love for you to download our new 
app and create a profile! With this 
app, you can view our live stream, 
past sermons, our bulletin, check 
out events, and see sermon notes. 
This is our “one stop shop” so we 
would love for you to be a part of it!

With so many guests and new 
members being added to our church 
family, we would like to make sure 
everyone can find easily accessible 
parking. If you are able, please park 
along North Shannon Street or in 
the West Parking Lot.


